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VOTE NO! Oregonians can NOT afford any more taxes!! In the past 5 years the cost 

of everything has gone up so much that most of us working people are barely getting 

by. there must be a better way to manage the vast amount of tax revenue you 

already receive. These new taxes will be a burden on the working class that will be 

devastating for far too many of us. Rents have gone up, electricity has gone up, and 

groceries have gone up, and our wages haven't. Please don't raise our taxes. WE 

CANT AFFORD IT.  


